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The Belmont Condominium Trust


April 22, 2013
Dear Belmont Owner,

Summer is just around the corner; though it still feels like winter as of this writing! We have substantially completed the Chair Rail in Buildings 3 through 6. Buildings 1 and 2 will be completed in the off season. We have installed new telephone entry systems in all the mid-rise buildings as they were older and starting to fail. They look and feel very similar to the older units. We have installed a new After Hours door to allow restroom access for cabana owners in the evening, unlocked with your residents’ key. (Be cognizant of the fact that this is one restroom for both genders). We’ve updated the Business Office and this area now is fully equipped with all the office machines that you need to stay in touch. We have replaced the entire fire alarm system in all mid-rise buildings. There are many other changes that have taken place and you may see these by downloading a copy of the Projects Update from the website.

DATES TO SAVE:  First onsite meeting of the summer- May 25th on the Restaurant Deck at 10:00am
                                Welcome Back Party – May 25th from 5:00pm to 7:00pm

                                Independence Day Barbeque – Thursday July 4th from 12:00 pm till 2:00pm 
We wish to welcome several new owners to the Belmont. We have new owners in Units 112, 413, 415, 623 and TH 18. There are currently 14 units on the market and this is always subject to change. The current listings are available on our website under the Real Estate tab.  Any owner wishing to make changes to their numbers in the Belmont Telephone Directory should contact the office as soon as possible, as this will be going to print shortly.

As you start to think about having your air conditioning serviced, please be aware that there are two approved companies that are available. They are Harwich Port Heating & Cooling (508-432-3959) and Winslow Plumbing and Heating (508-394-7778). You must notify the office in writing that either one or the other company has permission to enter your unit.
As a reminder; all major work must be fully completed by May 15th. Any work beyond that point will result in the project being shut down until after Labor Day. There can be no exceptions to this rule as it was instituted for  the un- interrupted peace of all residents Additionally; please  remember the dates that you are restricted from having any work performed in your unit. 
Townhouse, Midrise & Cabana Units

1. Noise free, light work may be performed on Tuesday to Thursday from May 16th through Labor Day with Management approval. Examples of this would be interior painting without the use of power tools, window treatment installation, carpet cleaning and window cleaning. 

2. No work is permitted on Friday, Saturday, Sunday or Monday, from May 16th to Labor Day.
3. On permitted days, work may not commence prior to 8AM nor continue later than 5PM.

4. Contractors from Comcast or Verizon may enter the property during normal business hours as the lack of those services creates hardship on any unit owner.

I’ve included the minutes from the last several meetings with this mailing and I shall look forward to seeing you all upon your return to your summer home.

Warmest regards,
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The Belmont     (    One Belmont Road     (     West Harwich, MA  02671

Phone 508-432-8028     (     Fax 508-432-6212

Email   belmontmanager@comcast.net

 Website    
    http://www.thebelmont.net
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